
SAPCOTE RECREATION GROUND MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

  
Minutes of the meeting held on 26

th
 November 2015. 

  

  

Present ;     Jill Keeber, Teresa Lee, Tony Griggs, Gareth Twitchett, Mike Guntrip, 

                    Andy Anderson, Estelle Rogers (Treasurer), Peter Bradbury (Chairman) 

                    Elaine Gamble (Secretary). 

Apologies ;  Pat Wright, Eric Ellis, Russell Webster. 

  

  

Under Any Other Business Item 4.   Tony pointed out the amount of £300 was for BDC to 

hire the pavilion in order to hold an election to appointing a Police Commissioner. 

The minutes of the last meeting were then accepted as a true record. 

  

  

  

Matters Arising 

  

1.   Peter reported he has 4 definite full teams for the Skittles in January 2016. 

2.   The Cricket Club has paid the £5 owing. 

3.   Tree trimming still ongoing. 

4.   Information on the cricket nets still ongoing. 

5.   Teresa reported the Library group held a meeting to form a committee.  It is early days 

and they   

      will know more in the New Year. 

6.   Tony reported the tables have been sorted out. 

7.   Awesome Hounds have paid their invoice.   

8.   Baskets have been taken down for Bloom Group  -  thanks to Peter.     

  

  

  

Chairman’s Report 

  
1.   A meeting was held on 10

th
 November to discuss the designs submitted by Jane’s Pond. 

      Proposals attached with this months Minutes.  (These have been circulated earlier by 

Peter). 

2.   Maintenance has been done this month including graffiti removal, coat hooks replaced 

      and guttering repaired. 

    

  

  

Treasurer’s Report 

  

1.   The accounts were distributed and discussed. 

2.   Chubb have sent their promised Credit Note. 

3.    Debtors list at £100. 

  

  

  



Secretary’s Report 
None 

  

  

  

  

Any Other Business 

  

1.   Peter reported Russell Webster who represented Broughton Astley FC has resigned from 

our 

      Committee.   Peter expressed the hope they would send another person in his place. 

2.   Tony received a complaint from 5 Neville Smith Close about the brambles from our 

grounds  

       encroaching into his garden and scratching his daughter.   Andy thinks he may know of 

someone  

      who might be able to cut the brambles back all around the field  He has offered to liaise 

with the  

      resident who brought the matter to our attention. 

3.   Our grateful thanks and a box of biscuits are to be given, as usual, to the deliverers of the 

      Sapcote News.    

 . 

  

  

  

  

  

The meeting closed at 8.20pm 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

There will be no meeting in December and the January 2016 meeting will be our AGM. 

  

  

  

  

A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 

TO EVERYONE 

 


